USDA Agricultural 1400 Independence Avenue, SW.

—/" ga’ket'"g Room 3071-S, STOP 0201
ervice Washington, DC 20250-0225

January 17, 2017

Charles M. English, Jr.

Davis Wright Tremaine LLP

1919 Pennsylvania Avenue N.W., Suite 800
Washington, D.C. 20006-3401

Dear Mr. English:
This letter acknowledges receipt of the Organic Trade Association (OTA) formal withdrawal of

its proposal to amend the ten existing Federal milk marketing orders. The proposal was
originally submitted on September 29, 2015, and is considered withdrawn on January 12, 2017.

Sincerely,

(D~

Elanor Starmer
Administrator



